
PROGRESS UPDATE 
SANITARY SEWER IMPROVEMENTS 

TOWN OF WHITE LAKE, N.C. 
 

March 3, 2021 
 
 
PHASE 1 – Sanitary Sewer Improvements (Contract Loan Amount $2,214,173) 
1. The Contractor has completed the replacement of the water mains on Fayetteville Street, 

Bladen Street and Wilson Street. Reconnecting the existing water services to the new water 
main will be completed the week of March 15th. 

2. The sanitary sewer bypass equipment will be installed the week of March 15th, with the 
gravity sewer replacement beginning the week of March 22nd on Fayetteville Street. 

3. The sewer main replacement will continue on to Bladen Street and then to Wilson Street 
last. Partially closing the streets in the area of the work will be required. Residents in the 
work areas will be notified by the project team. 

4. The sewer main replacement work is expected to be completed by the end of May or early 
June. This schedule is dependent on the weather conditions. 

5. The rehabilitation of the sanitary sewer mains, using the cured-in-place (CIPP) trenchless 
method, was completed in January. The only work remaining for this scope of work item is 
the replacement and rehabilitation of the sanitary sewer laterals. 

 
 
PHASE 2 – Sanitary Sewer Improvements (Loan Award Amount - $2,998,667) 
1. The Phase 2 engineering report was approved on July 17, 2020. 
2. The bid plans and specifications were submitted to the Division of Water Infrastructure 

(DWI) and the permitting groups for review and approval. 
3. The anticipated approval of the bid package is estimated for February/March 2021. 
4. Permits from the NCDOT, NC Department Water Quality and Public Water Supply have 

been approved. 
5. Once the bid package is approved and financing secured, the Phase 2 project will be 

advertised for bids and move forward with the construction contract. The estimated date for 
beginning construction on Phase 2 is June/July 2021. 

 
 

 


